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Take a look at a few of our courses and workshops
coming up in the next couple of months (green

courses are face to face)…
 



Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-date information on courses and
workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we have to follow NHS England guidance, we must all still wear a

face mask
when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops (but we can now take these off when we're sat down)

and adhere to 2m social distancing.
 

The college tries to provide every student with the same opportunity to join our free educational courses and some courses do have waiting
lists in place. 

If students do not let the college know they are unable to attend, unfortunately other students do not have the chance to accept this valuable
place.

Remember to check your texts or emails for your joining details. 
We understand sometimes life gets in the way; we don't mind if you need to cancel, we just need the opportunity to offer your place to

someone else. If you forget to let us know, please get in touch at the earliest opportunity so we know you're ok.

To our students: Arriva Yorkshire bus workers began
indefinite strike action on in June across five garages in

north and west Yorkshire—Selby, Heckmondwike,
Wakefield, Castleford and Dewsbury. Trains have also

been striking this week.
For updates on the Strike action please go to Arriva’s website:

https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/latest-news/yorkshire-service-disruption-june-2022---
updated

If you are affected by this strike and unable to attend a face to face session please
get in touch with us.

 

http://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/
https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/latest-news/yorkshire-service-disruption-june-2022---updated


Development and planning
group:

The Wakefield Recovery and Wellbeing College is reintroducing their online Development and Planning group meetings. 

During these brief meetings, occurring only four times a year, we look at what has been happening in the recovery
college over the previous quarter, what we have planned for the future and, using a co-produced approach, decide
together on the direction of your developing recovery college. Would you like to join us and help shape the future of your
recovery college?

If you are interested in joining us please let us know by ringing 01924 316946 or email us
wakefieldrecoverycollege@swyt.nhs.uk

 
We look forward to hearing from you.

Editorial:
 

The Wakefield Recovery and Wellbeing College are re-introducing their online Editorial meetings.
 

During these brief meetings, occurring three or four times a year, we look at new materials and
proposed courses for our website, and using a co-produced approach, decide together what will
and will not go on the website. We would like to invite you to join us and help shape the future of

your recovery college. 
 

If you are interested please contact us on 01924 316946 or email us
wakefieldrecoverycollege@swyt.nhs.uk 

mailto:wakefieldrecoverycollege@swyt.nhs.uk
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Have a look at the courses
available at the Calderdale &
Kirklees Recovery College

Textiles for wellbeing – starts 
Wednesday 29 June 

at 9.30am – 12pm (4 weeks)
 

Eat well for less – starts Wednesday 29 June 
at 2pm – 4pm (1 week only)

 

Autism awareness – starts Tuesday 12 July 
at 11am – 1pm (1 week only)

 

Go fish! – starts Wednesday 13 July 
at 5.30pm – 8pm (8 wks in Honley, Huddersfield)

 


